NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Law & Safety: Dickson Avenue traffic study

Description

? Speeding Cars On Dickson Avenue

NANA worked with the City of Cincinnati’'s Department of Transportation & Engineering in an effort to
reduce the speed at which cars are traveling on Dickson'Avenue. The Department of Transportation &
Engineering completed a traffic study and has determined that a 3-way stop at Dickson and
Wedgewood Avenues and reducing the speed fimit on Dickson from 35 MPH to 25 MPH will help to
reduce travel speed. The stopiand speed limit signs will be changed out in two to four weeks. New
painted stop lines on each approach will be installed when the weather improves.

Carolyn Gilman, Chair
? Citizens Police Academy

There is a spring session for our Citizens Police Academy starts March 1st 2023. Please see below
and if anyone is interested, they can register online

https://www.cincinnati-oh.gov/police/community-involvement/citizens-police-academy/
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